
 

 

PTO met at 6:00 on Monday, October 19th. 

Minutes from 10/8/15 were approved.  

Treasurer’s report was approved.  

Tracy DeRose will be writing an article for the Gator Communicator.   

Bon Ton fundraiser cards will be coming out soon.   

Mrs. Moore will have PTO look at our AIS letter just to see how the parents feel 

about it.  She also will be discussing PARP with all grade levels. 

Fundraising:  Lindsay Ball looked into gator gear for sale.  This would include: 

decals, t-shirts long and short sleeve, sweatshirts and hoodies, umbrellas, and 

hats.  They will need to sell 144 pieces to get a good deal.  Everything is black and 

has a great logo.  The sale will start in November.  These will make good 

Christmas presents. 

Kayla Flick looked into garbage bags for sale.  This was tabled possibly for a spring 

time fundraiser.   

Sweetheart Dance:  This will be on February 5th.  

Hospitality Chairpersons pointed: Stacy Brauer and Danielle Nugent 

YMCA Fun Night:  This will take place on January 29th.  We will be advertising 

more.  It is of no cost to PTO, however, maybe PTO could make money off of it if 

they sell gator apparel or have a bake sale.  More information will be coming.   

Anyone wishing to make signs for Halloween parade will meet at Mary Jo Black’s 

house on October 29th.  This is weather dependent. 

Thank you cards are being designed by 4th graders.   

PTO will now be printing all their flyers through the school.   

There will be a PTO social instead of a meeting on Monday, December 7th at 6:00 

at the OP.  Please bring an appetizer to pass.  Soda and water will be provided.  

Other beverages for purchase.   

Next Meeting:  Monday, November 2nd at 6:00. Fifth Grade Celebration Meeting 

on November 9th at 6:00. 


